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Complete 540 - Update
Kenneth Withrow, MPO Staff

The proposed Complete 540 project would extend the Triangle Expressway from the N.C. 55 Bypass in Apex
to U.S. 64/U.S. 264 (I-87) in Knightdale, completing the 540 Outer Loop around the greater Raleigh area.
Transportation, social and economic demands and mobility considerations are the basis for additional
transportation infrastructure in southeastern Wake County.  Currently, construction on both Projects R-2721
(N.C. 55 Bypass to U.S. 401) and R-2828 (U.S. 401 to I-40) are moving forward.  Currently, there is no update
on R-2829 (I-40 to U.S. 64/264 Bypass).  Staff from the North Carolina Turnpike Authority will give the
presentation on Complete 540’s current status.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as Information.
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